

Name:

Class:

REVIEW 4 – 1st SEMESTER TEST**A. LISTENING****Task 1. Listen and tick ☒ or cross ☒ . There are two examples.***Examples:*A. ☒B. ☒1. ☐2. ☐3. ☐4. ☐5. ☐**Task 2. Listen and circle the correct answers. There is one example.***Example:*

- A. Mai was at school.
 (B.) Mai was at home.
 C. Mai was at the zoo.

- A. They watered flowers and played badminton.
1. B. They painted a picture and played chess.
C. They watered flowers and painted a big picture.
 - A. Her father was at the school library.
 2. B. Her father was at home.
C. Her father was on the beach.
A. They played chess and badminton.
 3. B. They played badminton and football.
C. They skipped and played badminton.
A. He skated in the park.
 4. B. He played a kite in the park.
C. He played chess in the park.
A. He played chess with his father.
 5. B. He played chess with his sister.
C. He played chess with his brother.

B. READING AND WRITING

Task 1. Look and write. There is one example.

Example: *lipynag madinbont*
→ playing badminton



1. isotevinle

→ _____



2. mikagn peputsp

→ _____



3. wadring
pectruis

→ _____



4. bilryra

→ _____



Task 6. Read and number the sentences in the correct order. The conversation begins with O.

-O..... **A** *Miss Yumi:* Hello, Akiko. What are you doing?
- **B** *Akiko:* Over there! She's reading a comic book in the classroom.
- **C** *Miss Yumi:* Playing hide-and-seek? Where's Nara?
- **D** *Akiko:* No, she isn't. Look! Suka is drawing a picture under the tree.
- **E** *Miss Yumi:* Where's Suka? Is she reading a comic book with Nara, too?
- **F** *Akiko:* Hello, Miss Yumi. I'm playing hide-and-seek with my friends.

Task 2. Read and tick ☒ or cross ☒. There are two examples.*He's playing badminton.**He's playing football.**Examples:*A. ☒B. ☒

1.

They're drawing pictures.

☐

2.

They're watching videos.

☐

3.

He's writing a dictation.

☐

4.

He's making a kite.

☐

5.

He's making paper boats.

☐

Task 5. Read and write YES or NO. There is one example (0).

Hi. My name's Akiko. I live in Tokyo, Japan. I'm a student at Sunflower Primary School. I'm in Grade 4A. There are thirty pupils in my class. Now we are having break time. The boys are playing hide-and-seek. The girls are skipping in the school yard. I like playing basketball so I'm playing it with my friends in the gym. Our teacher, Miss Yumi, is watching us playing. We're having lots of fun!

0. Akiko is Japanese.

YES

1. There are thirteen pupils in her class.

2. They're having break time now.

3. The boys are playing hide-and-seek.

4. The girls are skating in the school yard.

5. Miss Yumi is playing basketball in the gym.

Task 4. Read and complete the answers. There is one example (0).

This is Ann. She is from England. She is nine years old. At school, she studies different subjects: Maths, English, Art, Music, PE and Science. Her favourite subject is Art. She has it on Tuesday. In Art lessons, she likes drawing and colouring pictures.

0. Where is Ann from? – She is from England.

1. How old is she? – She is -----.

2. Does she study Music at school? – -----.

3. What's her favourite subject? – It's -----.

4. When does she have Art? – She has it on -----.

5. What does she like doing in Art lessons? – She likes ----- and colouring pictures.